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M Gma” Parish Clerk <yaxhamparishclerk@gmail.com>

Woodland group annual report

Michelle & Simon Salter <mssalter@btinternet.com> 26 March 2021 at 18:24
To: yaxhamparishclerk@gmail.com

Hello Heidi

Here is a brief account for 2020/21

Due to COVID restrictions we were only able to have two of our monthly meetings over the past year. However we
have been able to keep Pinns Lane/Corner and Low Lane well clear especially by Simon, and together with the
surrounding footpaths has shown their value to the community. The grass cutting contractor has done a good job and
kept the rides clear. Many people use the picnic table at Pinns as can be seen by the new rubbish bins reaching their
capacity! Thanks to the council for the weekly clearance.

It is pleasing to see school parents are parking at Pinns and walking their children to and from school.

Seemingly more of Yaxham residents, and beyond, now know where/what Pinns Corner is and appreciate it.

Simon Salter
Woodland Group

Sent from my iPad
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